
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Parents, Carers and wonderful 
Reception children, 

 
We can’t quite believe that this is our last newsletter 

of the year. How quickly this year has gone! We 
have really enjoyed our time together but you are all definitely 

ready to move on to the Year 1 Tree House! 
 

This year has been enormously challenging and we would like 
to thank you all for your support, particularly with your home 

learning. 
 

Every day has been full of laughter and learning, so a HUGE 
thank you to… 

Zachary, Harrison, George, Charlie, Peter, Ebony, Isla, 
Willow, Molly, Rylee, Jordan, Max, Kareena, Eliza,  

Georgia-Jai, Gracie-Mae, Daisy, Lyla-May, Henry and JJ. 
 

Every day you have made us proud, and your lights have 
shone brightly. I know that you will love Year 1 and it will be 

lovely to see your smiling faces in the Autumn Term. 
 

Have a lovely summer. 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Moores, Mrs Gingell and Mrs Perry 

. 
 

The children have been talking about 
their favourite memories of 

Reception. 

 Learning new songs and 
actions in Worship. 

 Playing in the water tray, 
especially filling it up with the 
hosepipe! 

 Our amazing school lunches. 

 Extreme English week – 
dressing up and learning 
about Supertato! 

 Performing the Nativity for our 
Christmas video. 

 Marvellous Maths Day, where 
we did lots of measuring like 
Jim and the Beanstalk. 

 Climbing and swinging on the 
new play equipment. 

 Playing out on the field and 
exploring our beautiful 
grounds. 

 Telling the story of Palm 
Sunday on the Easter video. 
And many, many more! 

  

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Relevant’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Race For Life 
We had great fun at our Race for Life. The children were fantastic and everyone 

managed many laps of the track! 
The link to make a donation can be found below and on our school website home page. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 
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